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ON TO 2050 Plan Update
ACTION REQUESTED: Information
PURPOSE & ACTION: CMAP has been developing the federally required update to ON TO 2050, which is due in
October 2022. CMAP made the plan available for public comment from June 10 to August 13, 2022. CMAP also
held a public hearing online and at CMAP’s offices on August 11. Staff will present on the plan components
and the public comments received on the draft.
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